As a property owner in Komoka, we strongly oppose this plan to build apartment buildings in town !
With the amount of growth and new subdivisions using most of the available land in this community, we
have to take a step back and say no - it is enough !

Stop thinking of tax money and think of community. The houses that border the land in question to the
west are devastated with the idea of apartment buildings in their possible future ....

The massive buildings going up on the south side of Glendon Dr, to the east of the Foodland store have
totally changed the landscape and any small town idea.

The new building on Railway Ave is another, and the upcoming subdivisions on Oxbow Dr are a few
more.

Lately you want to have the Community Centre on Queen St torn down and ‘developed’....what a
shame...so many of us use that area for open space, soccer for the kids, etc.

Apartment Buildings in Komoka ? Not !! Please stop this ! If you do not, it will not stop here....

Bill Clifford



